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Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists Email of 19 June 2013 
 
Dear Stuart 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The RCOG’s response is as follows: 
 
“We view this to be an important topic and as such have commissioned a new 
guideline in this area which will be written by specialists from a 
multidisciplinary group. This guideline should be published by the end of 
2014. We will consider if we produce patient information on this topic when we 
have seen the first draft of the guideline.” 
 
Regards 
 
Kim Dawson  
Senior Executive PA  
President/CEO Office  
Royal College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists 


